Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments 1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028 Telephone: 213/463-1629



February 25, 1982

Tom Patterson Brown's Guide 3765 Main Street College Park, Ga 30337

Dear Mr. Patterson,

Thanks for sending us your article. It has become an important part of our archives. We shall send you our first newsletter - which is due out soon. I have also enclosed a short explanation of our program.

It is a pity that Laura Pope's work is being destroyed. A friend of SPACES in Athens, Andy Naisse, is trying to find out what further plans the owners have for the site. Also, if there is anything salvagable from the piles of rubble that could be moved to a more protected site.

A group of people from Kansas has offered to pick up the pieces and perhaps buy or take some of the other things back to Kansas to preserve them. It is a shame, Georgia would lose it either way. Perhaps some things could be moved to a safer spot in town. I will keep you in touch of what we learn.

Have you any suggestions on preserving the Pope site or the other sites in your article?

My best.

Sincerely

Seymour Rosen

Director

SR/jd

ENC L.